From:

To: DCAdmin

Subject: Re planning application 2020/93308.

Date: 24 October 2020 15:43:04

Dear Sir

With reference to Lidl's planning application, our economy is based on a free market with open competition and it seems very dictatorial of you to limit my choice of shops. The council should try and make living more affordable and one good way of doing this is to actively encourage competition not stop it.

Also your comment that it interferes with your housing plans for this site is ridiculous, if you wanted that site for housing you should have bought the site when it was on the open market!

So please do the correct thing, put your council tax payers first and allow healthy competition.

Best Regards, keep well